
Montevideo, Uruguay August 14th, 2018 

Minister Arturo Jarama  

Director Science and Technology  

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Peru 

Distinguished Minister Jarama, 

I refer to your communication dated June 6th, 2018 addressed to our previous Chairman to ICANN’s 
Board of Directors, Dr. Steve Crocker, in which you kindly inform us about your appointment as 
Director of Science of Technology of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Peru.   

On behalf of ICANN I would like to thank you for your kind communication and I would also like to 
take this opportunity to congratulate you on your appointment. Please do not hesitate to contact me if 
you need any assistance.  

I hope I can greet you personally soon. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Rodrigo de la Parra 

Vice President Stakeholder Engagement Latin America and the Caribbean 

Managing Director – ICANN LAC Regional Office 

c.c.  Cherine Chalaby .- Chairman Board of Directors ICANN 
Göran Marby . President and CEO ICANN  
Tarek Kamel – Senior Vice President Government Engagement ICANN 


